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As we get going here in 2023 we wanted to reflect on 2022. As a department we saw a lot of 

changes over the past couple years but we are heading into 2023 with a positive outlook for 

our community and our department as a whole.  

 

Below is a comparison of our calls from 2021 vs 2022 

 Total 2021 Total 2022 

Hiles South 9 20 

Hiles North 11 18 
 

 

 

In 2022 we added 4 new EMRs between both stations and 2 returning EMRs to the south 

station, we also added 5 new members to the fire department at the south department. Our 

rosters include 6 EMRS and 9 Fire Fighters at our North Station and 4 EMRs and 15 Fire 

fighters at our South Station. 

 In addition to new members, the department also purchased a boat for water rescues which 

will be set up and ready for the summer season. 

We continue to be incredibly thankful for the support of our community and surrounding 

communities. A special thanks to Argonne Fire Department this past year for help with calls 

on our South End when the Pine Creek bridge was under construction.  

Our Fire Department Fisheree is coming up on February 4, 2023, at the Town Hall and more 

info will be out closer to the summer for our Annual Trap Shoot. We want to also thank our 

Hiles Service Club for their help with our fundraisers in 2022, they are always willing to lend a 

hand and we appreciate them so much.  

The North End Fire Station has a wood sale that goes on all summer which they use all profits 

for their station up there. So, if you are camping up in that area please check out their wood 

sales. Located on the corner of Babcock Rd and Butternut Lake Rd.  

We hope you all have a healthy, fun, and safe 2023! 
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